Transcript: Spring Book Fair Gami (Lisa Wallace)

Hello, I'm the Ms. Wallace Gami. Welcome to the Book Fair! The real Ms. Wallace will
answer your questions at the end of this presentation.

The Book Fair is just like a store, so we must be very gentle and careful with the books.
You may pick up and look at the books; the prices are listed on the back of them on a
white or red sticker. You may wish to write down the title and price of a book so you can
talk to your people at home. Please use a clipboard or put your paper on the table.

The Book Fair runs until Friday this week only. If your parent or guardian would like to
come with you, it is open 15 minutes before and after school and until 6 p.m. on
Thursday. In addition, students in grades 3 to 5 may come during your outside time
Nutrition Break A or B only. You must have money with you; there is no browsing at this
time.

You should not bring money to school without the permission of an adult at home.
And when looking at the stuff at the front [small items such as pencils, erasers,
highlighters, bookmarks], you must only use your eyes unless you have money to buy
something.

If an item is sold out (except for the stuff at the front), we can order it for you.

If you buy a book, you can enter the draw to win $25 to spend at the Book Fair! You
must make your purchase Friday before Period 3.

If you have any questions, you can now ask the real-life Ms. Wallace.



